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Minsu Jeon

From: michael.bergmann@bergmann-marine.com
Sent: 01 February 2018 16:21
To: Michael Card; Minsu Jeon
Subject: S-2XX number for PCMF

Dear Mikael and Minsu, 
 
It was very good seeing you last week. I trust you got home well. 
As you know and I explained last week we are working on a draft for a Port Call Message Format, developed and 
validated during STM Validation project, in an S-2XX compliant format and for submitting this to IALA for further 
consideration and eventually integrating this in the IALA Domain at the IHO GI Registry (CMDS). 
 
As we are trying to get this to a certain point of maturity, I was wondering if you can assign an S-2XX number for 
PCMF we could use, rather than referencing it as S-2XX. 
 
Please let me know. 
 
Thanks for your help and good cooperation. 
 
With my very best regards 
 
Michael Bergmann - MBA FRIN AFNI 
Senior Advisor RISE Viktoria  
Owner, Executive Advisor – BM Bergmann-Marine  
Bahnhofstrasse 2a, 63538 Grosskrotzenburg, Germany 
ph: +49 6186 912727 | mobile: +49 172 753 6379 
michael.bergmann@ri.se 
 
 


